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MEMO 

TO:  Chairperson Davis and Committee Members 

FROM: Andrew Beyer, P.E.  

DATE:  February 29, 2024 

RE:  Public Safety & Welfare Committee Meeting of March 6, 2024 

 
Review and take possible action: restrict parking at intersection of N. Church Street and W. Cady 
Street 
 

Background: 
 
Alder Blanke received a request to potentially limit parking at the north corner of N. Church Street and 
W. Cady Street due to increased traffic flow associated with the Main Street Bridge closure. A site 
map is attached as a reference. Parking is prohibited surrounding the intersection as follows: 
 
 

Street Side of Street Location 

W. Cady Street North From the east curbline of N. Church Street to a point 180 
feet east 

W. Cady Street North For a distance of 50 feet east and west of the intersection 
with N. Water Street 
 

W. Cady Street South From the east curbline of N. Church Street to a point 121 
feet east 
 

N. Church Street East From the south curbline of W. Cady Street to a point 170 
feet south 

N. Church Street West From the north curbline of W. Main Street to a point 190 
feet north of the north curbline of W. Cady Street 

  
 
 
Enclosed: 

 Email message 

 Site map 
 
 


